
 

 

 

 

 
 

ALBERTA 

ENVIRONMENTAL APPEAL BOARD

1998 ABEAB 6 March 20, 1998 

Via Courier 

Ms. Heather Taxbock 

32 Dalrymple Green NW 

Calgary, AB T3A 1Y2 

Dear Ms. Taxbock: 

Re: Kananaskis Mountain Helicopters Ltd./Applications 980005 & 980006 

Our File No.: EAB 98-023  

Thank you for your letter faxed to the Board on March 18, 1998. As the letter refers to 

application numbers, we are forwarding the letter to the Department of Environmental Protection for 

their attention. 

In the event that the applications result in final approvals that are caught by section 84 of the 

Environmental Protection and Enhancement Act, your ability to appeal would then surface. For your 

information, enclosed please find a copy of Part 3 of the Act and the Environmental Appeal Board Regulations. 

If you require any further information or clarification_ please do not hesitate to contact 

me. Thank you. 

Yours truly, 

  “original signed by” 

Joanne Taylor-Weir  

Executive Director and  

Registrar of Appeals 

Enclosures 

cc: Mr. Doug Tupper 

Assistant Deputy Minister, Environmental Service 

Environmental Protection 
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